
 

 

 

 

 

January 7, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Nina Noring 

IM/FPC/HDR Room B234 

U. S. Department of State 

2201 C Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20520 

 

Re:  Review of HSCA Records Under the JFK Act 

 

Dear Ms. Noring: 

 

Per our telephone conversation earlier today, I have enclosed a document generated by the House 

Select Committee on Assassinations (“HSCA”) for your review and recommendation for treatment 

under the President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. § 2107 (Supp. 

V. 1994) (“JFK Act”).  The document includes references to a State Department employee and 

informant.  The Secret Service has already cleared its equities in this record but recommended 

referral to the State Department prior to public release. 

 

As we discussed, please proceed with review of this document in the same manner as with others you 

have received from our office.  If you have any questions, please call me at the number listed above. 

 Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brian E. Rosen 

Senior Analyst 

 

Enclosure 


